
Quarter 2!.

Thankful November

Happy November everyone! We are now in quarter 2 
of the school year. Report cards should be coming 
home soon. Election Day is November 5th, so no 
school for students. Parents please go out an 
vote, especially for Issue 49. Let's get this levy 
passed for our scholars in Cleveland!

This month's newsletter will have family 
engagement news, reminders about My 
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PowerHub and a quick update 
about the Get More Fund.

I look forward to seeing 
many of you at our event 
November 19th, 2024!



Reading Night!

This Month

This month we are hosting 
reading night. Learn some 
useful reading methods to 
use at home to support your 
scholars.
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There will be prizes 
raffled to parents and 
caregivers. Reading 
materials will be 
sent home with each 
family. And there 
will be a fun cooking 
activity.

I will be there collecting 
feedback from parents to 
help advise us throughout 
the year to figure out what 
kinds of events and 
suppports you wneed and 
want. 
Also, I was so happy to see 
the families that came to 
our Fall Fest.Thank you for 
attending!



Check Your Child's Grades with 
MyPowerHub.

MyPowerHub

MyPowerHub is the parent 
portal end of PowerSchool. 
PowerSchool is the main 
database of all student 
information. It is how the 
district and each school 
handles enrollment, 
attendance, grading and 
other student data.
MyPowerHub is the portal 
for parents. This is where 
we can see attendance data 
for our kids and their 
grades in real time. Since 
the district decided to no 
longer distribute progress 
reports throughout the 
year; parents having access 
to this portal is of the 
most importance. 
Remote K8 School educators 
are updating grades every 3 
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weeks and updating 
attendance daily. When you 
create an account and use 
the app; you will be able 
see these updates. If you 
ever see a grade that is 
alarming or unexpected, you 
can have a talk with your 
child and then have a 
conference with the teacher 
to talk about goals and 
improvement.

I believe that this is one 
the most valuable resources 
we have as parents this 
school year. Please make 
sure to uitilize it. 
Without an account you will 
only get grade updates at 
the time of report cards.



CMSD Get More
Opportunity Fund 2.0

they can use when they come onsite like 3D printers. 
You can even suggest a team or a club. Whatever you can 
think of that would provide stduents with a different 
opportunity could qualify.

Even though the deadline for applications is November 
8th; I still encourage everyone to try to take 
advantage of this opportunity. Follow this link for 
more information.

More News

There is still time for 
parents and students to fill 
out an application for the 
Get More Fund. Our school 
has been awarded around 
$40,000 that could be used 
for a special project for 
students. It can be a field 
trip or new technology and 
equipment for students that 
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https://www.clevelandmetroschools.org/get-more


The 
Parent Advisory 

Committee
We will have another meeting 
opportunity this month at 
reading night on the 19th. 
Please try your best to attend 
to provide feedback about any 
attendance and engagement 
barriers. I am also looking for 
feedback about how parents want 
to contribute to the PAC this 
school year. Prividing feedback 
will get you entry into a prize 
raffle for parents.
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PAC

Thank yo
u for 

reading!

Committee Mission:

"We are a group of volunteer parents who represent 

the interests of the school community and provide a 

valuable bridge between The school and the families 

it serves."


